Faculty Assembly President’s Report
February 2009

As we face these challenging times, I would like to encourage all of you to attend one of the Chancellors Budget Forums.  We all need to be informed of our financial status and any consequences that may result from it.  Please take the time to attend one of these forums:

8:15 a.m., Feb. 9, Engineering 109

9:30 a.m., Feb. 10, Columbine 128

1:00 p.m., Feb. 11, University Hall 109

9:30 a.m., Feb. 12, Science 191

1:30 p.m., Feb. 12, Dwire 121

Our newly passed RPT revisions will be brought forth to the Regents for a vote at their April 2009 meeting.  Peg Bacon and David Moon are working with EPUS in developing procedures for the new RPT revisions and EPUS will be bringing those procedures to Faculty Assembly sometime this spring

Faculty Assembly will be continuing our discussion around online FCQ’s at our next meeting.  Please express any ideas, concerns or questions you might have to your assembly representatives so that we can discuss what is prudent yet feasible for our faculty.  

Lastly, there is no doubt that our challenging economic times will influence and shape how UCCS does business.  Faculty, staff and administration must all work together to maintain our goal of being student centered in teaching while performing research and service.  If you would like to have a voice in how faculty can help the university approach these goals during these challenging times, then I would encourage you to become involved with faculty governance.  In the next month or two a call for nominees for various faculty governance positions will be announced.  If you would like to be a part of this process,  please contact me (jberning@uccs.edu) or Andrew Czaplewski (aczaplew@uccs.edu).  Thank You!
Respectfully submitted,

Jackie Berning
Faculty President, 2008-2009
